
Sent: 14/08/2024 9:22:27 AM
Subject: Fish and chip shop

As residents and ratepayers of thirty five years we wish to strongly object to yet another
unsuitable plan by the developer which is just not in keeping with the charm and substance of
the area.
Barbara and Geoff Wild
986 Barrenjoey Road
Palm Beach.


